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?‘Qf( RE:

& 110 Emery

Dear Michelle,

As we discussed before, I consider thése-twe-properties as two separate lots. Your have shown me two separate
deed descriptions that date back to prior to June 5, 1957, which is the creation date of our current zoning
ordinance. It is my understanding that there has been no rewriting of the separate deeds to create only one
melded deed description. Therefore I consider the "separateness” of the lots to continue and could be sold
individually.

Very truly yours,

Wy Sehoeb

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

cc: Files
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